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Subject: [EXTERNAL] New Mexico State Parks Division Proposes Changes to Fee Structure and Park Rules
Date: Tuesday, February 27, 2024 3:43:35 PM

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.
New Mexico senior citizen discounts would be a good addition to the proposed changes.
Annual pass should remain the same.  Quemado lake needs attention.  It's overlooked by the
state.   The roads are in terrible shape. 
Thank you for allowing input
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